
 

WEEKLY POLICE BLOTTER 
Week of June 9th, 2025 – June 15th, 2025 

 
 

Total Calls for Service: 444 
 

Traffic Stops: 52 
Citations Issued: 7 

(including citations from Vehicle Accidents) 
Warnings Issued: 39 

Traffic Enforcement Details: 114 (57 Hours) 
(Stop sign, intersection, speed, etc. enforcement) 

 
Directed Area Patrol   31 

(Includes all parks, commercial areas, and areas of concern for illegal activity) 
 

Foot Patrols: 3 
School Walk-throughs: 1 

Vehicle Accidents: 5 
Reportable (requiring EMS or Tow): 3 

Non-Reportable: 2 
 

 
 

INCIDENTS: 

 
6/12/25 – Police were dispatched to the Wawa on the 1600 block of Bethlehem Pike for a report of a theft in 
progress. It was reported that the actors had left the store, and their license plate was provided, along with a 
description of the juvenile males. Wawa employees reported that this was not the first time that these 
juveniles have stolen items recently. Officers went to the address attached to the license plate and spoke with 
the two males, where they admitted to taking the items from Wawa. Both juveniles were charged with theft 
and referred to the Youth Aid Panel. 
 
6/14/25 – 6/15/25 – The Police Department received and investigated reports of four stolen vehicles that 
occurred in the late night/early morning hours, two in the Flourtown section, and two in the Wyndmoor 
section, and in addition, investigated numerous attempts were made to enter additional vehicles. These cases 
have been turned over to the Detective Bureau and the investigation is ongoing. 


